Victoria Amateur Radio Club

General Meeting June 18, 2020

Opening

The regular meeting of the Victoria Amateur Radio Club was called to order at 7:00 PM on June 18, 2020 via controlled net on the 145.190 repeater frequency by **Brenson Abbott, KF5VZ**.

Reports

Report and minutes were emailed to all paid club members. However, quorum was not met through roll call, so the vote was tabled.

Old Business

VARC Simplex Frequency (Gary Garnett, WT0B): Gary (WT0B) dislikes the wording of "club frequency" as it suggests that VARC owns frequency. No further action is required. *RESOLVED*.

Field Day (Gary Garnett, WT0B) (Bob Whitaker, KI5PG): Gary discussed the details of the road rally and the packet he sent to all registered members. He reminded all that any operator, regardless of membership, could participate in the road rally. Also, anyone who was interested could meet at Dairy Queen near Citizens Medical Center at 5:30 following the road rally. He requested that anyone that wanted to participate contact Bob (KI5PG) or himself.

Open Forum

Brenson Abbott (KF5VZ) canvased for anyone that had any other topics that needed to be discussed. Bob Whitaker (KI5PG) and Harvey Babb (WB5MCT) checked in at this time creating quorum for the group. Catherine Newell (KI5FOX) requested that club revisit the reports to approve the minutes and the treasury report.

Reports Revisited

Report and minutes were emailed to all paid club members. Both were unanimously approved as distributed.

Next Meeting

-Brenson Abbott (KF5VZ) decided that with COVID-19 still being an ongoing issue at this time the club would continue to meet on the air. Next meeting is Thursday, July 16, 2020.

Closing

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 by Brenson Abbott, KF5VZ.

Roll Call

Members		Guest
K5DO	KI5FOX	
K15GAP	WT0B	
N5HV	KE5TER	
KG5AUZ		
WB5MCT*		
KI5PG*		
KF5VZ		

^{*} Arrived after initial roll call